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July 24, 2024   
 

PROVIDER ALERT 

To:     Health Plan of San Joaquin/Mountain Valley Health Plan  
(“Health Plan) Physicians and Providers 

From:   Health Plan Pharmacy Department 
Type:  Formulary  
Subject:  FDA Drug Recall - Acetaminophen Injection, 1000mg/100mL   
Business:   Medi-Cal Managed Care  
 
Health Plan would like to inform you there has been a recent recall on the 
medication Acetaminophen Injection, 1000mg/100mL, (10mg/mL). This is a 
courtesy notification to bring to your attention if you are unaware of the recall. 
You may or may not have administered the medication. Please disregard if you 
have already received the recall information. See below for details of the recall. 
You can also find more information on this link:  
 
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/hikma-
pharmaceuticals-usa-inc-extends-voluntary-nationwide-recall-one-lot-
acetaminophen-injection 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact your Provider Services 
Representative, or call our Customer Service Department at 1-888-936-PLAN 
(7526). You may also visit https://www.hpsj.com/alerts/ for online access to the 
documents shared. The most recent information about Health Plan and our 
services is always available on our website WWW.HPSJ-MVHP.ORG. 

http://www.hpsj-mvhp.org/
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/hikma-pharmaceuticals-usa-inc-extends-voluntary-nationwide-recall-one-lot-acetaminophen-injection
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/hikma-pharmaceuticals-usa-inc-extends-voluntary-nationwide-recall-one-lot-acetaminophen-injection
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/hikma-pharmaceuticals-usa-inc-extends-voluntary-nationwide-recall-one-lot-acetaminophen-injection
https://www.hpsj.com/alerts/
http://www.hpsj-mvhp.org/

